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July 30, 1968

Dr. Henry Blackburn

School of Public Health
Stadium Gate 27

University of Minnesota
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

Thank you for your letters concerning the House U

Activities Committee and gun legislation.
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Despite the efforts of myself and others who gsponsored gun
registration and licensing bills, the House defeated these
proposals. But the bill to restrict mail order and over—the-
counter sales of firearms and ammunition did pass, and this

yepresents a significant step forward.

In response to your request, I have enclosed a copy of HUAC
Report 733 and Conference Report 1038. Please let me know

if I can be of further assistance.

Best wishes.

Sincerely

Encl.





